
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles Region 

320 W. 4" Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, California 90013 
(213) 576-6600 FAX,(213) 576-6640 

  at thew Rodriquez 
Secretaiy for 

Environmental Protection 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

August 19,201 1 

- Ms. Fraces Tuch 
10 1 10 Empyrean Way, # 10- 104 
Los Angeles, CA 90067 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT PARK'S AUTO, 
4760 WEST IMPERIAL HIGHWAY, HAWTHORNE, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007- 
0019, SERIES NO. 134, CI-9616) 

Dear Ms. Tuch: 

In our letter dated July 9, 2010, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Order 
No.R4-2007-00 19 which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated June 15, 2011, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased oxygen release 
compound (ORC) injection for this site and that you requested termination of the WDR. 

Since you have no plan to inject ORC into the groundwater in the future, the coverage for the subject 
facility, under Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement 
under the terms of the perm 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-6122 or the 
Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

=SAW- 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Ms. Nancy Matsumoto, Water Replenishment District of Southern California 
Mr. Tim Smith, Los Angeles County Department of Public Works 
Ms. Myrna Rangel, Leymaster Environmental Consultants, LLC 
Mr. Ebrahim Soltani, Property Owner, E & S Prime Builders 

California Environmental Protection Agency 
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